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Autumn 2020  
 

Welcome Back 
I hope you have all had a lovely Summer holidays! I’m excited to welcome our new year one children, as well as our returning year two children 

in Cedar class. Myself (Mr Vaughan) and Miss Sherry can’t wait to get started with all of our learning! 

Our topic is The Great Fire Of London 
 

This will link with many areas of the curriculum and will be 
part of our literacy, geography and history lessons.  

 

Forest school will be on a Friday 
afternoon.  

Please ensure your child comes to 
school wearing trousers suitable for 
forest school and school uniform on 
top. Please bring waterproofs and 

wellingtons to change into, in a bag. 

PE days will usually be Monday PM and Tuesday 
AM. 

 
This term we will be working on ball control.  

 
Please bring PE kit on Monday and come to 

school in your PE kit on Tuesday. 
 

We will be outdoors when possible, so ensure you 
wear trainers and warm jumper. 

 
 
 

 
  
  

 

Reading  
 

Please aim to read at home at least three times a week. Children will read regularly 
with adults in school also. When your child reads at home, please update their school 

planner. 
 

 

What we are covering in each subject  
 

Literacy- There will be plenty of different writing opportunities, such as fire poems, London brochure and a time travel 
story. 

Science- We will be focussing on weather and seasonal change, taking time to explore the environment around us and 
develop our knowledge and understanding.  

Music- This term will be looking at body percussion and rhythm. 
Art- We will be exploring abstract art. We will take time to find out about artists and to create our own pieces. 

PSHE- We will take time to explore feelings, being a good friend and focus on our wellbeing.  
RE- We will be finding out about celebrations. 

Computing - We are exploring resources online, using purple mash. 
Maths- We will be focussing on our understanding of number, place value and applying this to addition and subtraction. 

http://www.alveleyprimary.co.uk/

